
Class 5 Newsletter 

                  Summer Term – 17/05/19 

 
This Week... 

  
We have been doing our 
SATs tests!  The children 
were fantastic ALL 
WEEK...they have been a 
credit to you as their 
parents/carers and to Lea 
Endowed with their 
concentration, mature 
attitudes and resilience.  I 
am so proud of them all! 

 

Next Week... 
Passport to Safer Cycling.  

The children will be completing ‘Passport to Safer Cycling’ Module Two next 
week in school.  Module Three will take place after the half term holiday. I am 
sure you will agree that this is an essential life skill that the children need. 
 
We have completed Module One (The Workbook) in school.  If you still haven’t 
signed and returned the consent forms, please could you send this to school 
on Monday.  Thank you. 
 
The children will need: a bike in good road-worthy working order, a safety 
helmet (no BMX style helmets) and a waterproof coat in case of wet weather.  
They may also bring suitable ‘sport shoes’, shorts or tracksuit bottoms to wear.  
 
Additionally, next week, we will be completing some writing activities in class as 
well as catching up with work in the Foundation Subjects. 
 

Miss Morris  

Important Dates 
 OPEN DOOR - Wednesday 3.20pm until 3.40pm.  Please feel free to visit our classroom and ask any questions 

you may have. 
 w/b 20th May – Safer Cycling for Year 6 children (Module Two). Please return the permission slips as soon as 

possible. Thank you! 
 Tuesday 21st May – Class Photos 
 Friday 24th May – School closes for half-term at 3:15pm. 
 Monday 10th June – School re-opens @ 8:55am 
 w/b 10th June - Safer Cycling for Year 6 children (Module Three) 
 Monday 10th June – School re-opens at 8.55am. 
 Monday 17th June – Fathers’ Day ‘Cake and a Cuppa’ afternoon – see Mrs Seagrave’s letter 
 Saturday 22nd June 10am-6pm – ‘Bag Pack’ @ Morrison’s. We are asking for children aged 8+ (must be 

accompanied by an adult- 1 adult up to 4 children per till) to come along and pack members of the public’s 
shopping at the checkouts. If you are able to spare an hour or so, please sign up to a “slot” on the sign-up sheet –
available in the school office or call the office to book in a session.  

 Wednesday 3rd July – Y6 ‘Enterprise Summer Fair’ – more information to follow 
 Tuesday 9th July – SATs results returned to school 
 Thursday 18th July @ 6pm Year 6 End of Year Production 
 Monday 22nd July @ 9:15am Year 6 Leaver’s Service 
 Tuesday 23rd July @ 2pm School Closes for Summer 

 

 

   Special News! 
 

Curriculum and Christian Value of Courage: 
Presented to ALL Y6 children! 

WELL DONE! 


